
Subject: BTSSC Immediate Action Requested

October 16, 2019

Dear City Council Members,

We are very sorry that we feel compelled to take this action, but our patience has run out. We

believe that Todd Edelman has been given more than enough time to become a productive

member of the Bicycle, Transportation, and Street Safety Commission (BTSSC). Instead, Mr.

Edelman continues to disrupt the effectiveness of commission meetings. He shows a lack of

respect for the Chair, commissioners, and all involved by consistently prolonging meetings,

derailing discussions, failing to yield the floor, and not accepting the decisions of the

Commission.

We are calling on you to remove Todd Edelman from the BTSSC immediately. If he remains on

the Commission, we feel that we have no recourse but to resign from the BTSSC.

Please let us know your decision before the next BTSSC meeting on November 14.

We thank you for the opportunity to serve,

Frances Andrews, Vice Chair

Eric Gudz, Chair

Mike Mitchell, member


